
Proposed Development of Sports & Community Facilities at Cabinteely Park – Post Council Meeting 

Updates (December 2024)  

 

DLR Citizen Space Update 

 

We asked 
DLR invited submissions to Proposed Development of Sports & Community Facilities at Cabinteely 
Park which comprising the construction of a changing pavilion and works to the Gate-Lodge adjacent 
to the Bray Road entrance at Cabinteely Park 
 
You said 
There was a total of 128 submissions received within the statutory consultation period. These 
comprised of submissions through Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council Citizen Space Hub and 
written submissions by email/letter.  
 
We did 
DLR has reviewed all the feedback and comments received. The Chief Executive’s Report in relation to 
the proposed Sports & Community Facilities at Cabinteely Park development was submitted to the 
Elected Members of the local authority. 
 
The proposed development and the Chief Executive Report which recommended that the proposed 
development in that Report should be proceeded with were considered and approved by the Elected 
Members at the Dún Laoghaire Rathdown County Council Meeting on the 11th of November 2024. 
The Chief Executive’s Report on the Public Consultation is available to read below.  
 
Please note that pursuant to section 179(4(b) of the Planning and Development Act 2001 as 
amended the proposed development in the manner recommended in the Chief Executive's Report and 
approved by the Elected Members may now proceed. 
 
Results updated Xth December 2024  
 
Files: 
As per email  

 

 

 

Letter or Email Wording: 

 

Re: Proposed Development of Sports & Community Facilities at Cabinteely Park within the 

Curtilage of Protected Structures (Cabinteely Park Gate-Lodge, The Gateway, Entrance Piers & 

Gates) - PC/PKS/02/24  

 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
The Chief Executive’s Report in relation to the proposed Sports & Community Facilities at Cabinteely 
Park development was submitted to the Elected Members of the local authority. 
  
The proposed development and the Chief Executive Report which recommended that the proposed 
development should be proceeded with were considered and approved by the Elected Members at 
the Dún Laoghaire Rathdown County Council Meeting on the 11th November 2024. The Chief 



Executive’s Report on the Public Consultation is available to read at this link 
(https://dlrcoco.citizenspace.com/parks/proposed-development-at-cabinteely-park/)  
 
Please note that pursuant to section 179(4(b) of the Planning and Development Act 2001 as 
amended the proposed development as modified in the manner recommended in the Chief 
Executive's Report and approved by the Elected Members may now proceed. 
  
Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 

https://dlrcoco.citizenspace.com/parks/proposed-development-at-cabinteely-park/

